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August 15th 2018 

Cheryl Hannan 

Public Rights of Way Team 

Bath & NE Somerset Council 

Keynsham 

 

Dear Cheryl 

 

Members of the Parish Council have walked the Public Rights of Way of the Parish over the past 

couple of months and reported on their condition.  The following comments indicate where there 

are problems: 

BA22/1  Wansdyke Path  There is no Public Footpath sign at the St Gregory’s School entrance to the 

path.  Litter remains a problem along the Wansdyke, much of it emanating from Sainsbury’s 

supermarket. 

BA22/3  Two yellow way markers opposite the Millennium Seat need replacing. 

BA22/15  A fallen tree is blocking the path just South of the Wessex Water building half way along 

the path.  There is a considerable amount of horsetail weed further south from the fallen tree. 

Apart from these items, the footpaths are generally well used and in good condition. 

Kind regards 

Jenny John 

Parish Councillor 

 

cc. Chris Winpenny, Chairman; Geoff Davis, Clerk; Graeme Stark, PROW. 


